Planning and Building Control

Ms Mary Travers Your ref: PINS/N1920/428/10
Room 3/12 Qur ref: RCS DP-54
Email: mark. siiverman@hertsmere.gov.uk
Tempie Quay House Fax: 020 8207 7444
2 The Square Date: 17" May 2012
Bristol
BS1 6PN

Dear Ms Travers,

RE: EXAMINATION OF THE HERTSMERE REVISED CORE STRATEGY
DEVELOPMENT PLAN DOCUMENT ~ PRELIMINARY FINDINGS

We acknowledge receipt of your preliminary findings, sent by email on 15th May.

The Council is currently reviewing the preliminary findings with its wider team who
attended the examination. We will provide a full response in due course.

We trust this is satisfactory. If you have any questions on these matters please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely
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Mark Silverman
Policy and Transport Manager




